
 

Dear Year 4,  

It was lovely to speak to you on the phone over the last few weeks. We still have a few of 
you left to call so keep your eye on your phone! Thank you to all of you who have emailed 
us a piece of work you are feeling proud of. Remember, it is now an expectation that you 
send us one piece of work a week for us to see. We hope you enjoy your home learning for 
this week and enjoy the videos. There are more of these to come! If you have any questions, 
email us and we will be able help you. We will upload next week’s home learning on Friday. 

We have loved seeing the work you have sent us. We will be showcasing 3 different pieces 
of work each week.  
  

 
 

 
   

 

 

 

The answer to the riddle in our last letter is: The future. Well done to all of the children who 
emailed us with the correct answer.  

This week, your riddle is: What begins with an e but only contains one letter?  



Last week, we challenged you to take a picture of something interesting while doing your 
daily exercise. We all took part in this challenge too!  

 
Miss Salter went for a walk to Well Woods and the local 
farm. She enjoyed seeing the cows and the bluebells. She’s 
not sure the cow was particularly impressed with her selfie!  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

Miss Laffan went for a walk in the countryside. She saw some 
ducklings which were very cute!  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Miss Cook wanted to see how many animals she could see 
on her walk. She saw horses and a lot of sheep. One even 
posed for her!  
 
 
 
 

 
 
Finally, this week’s challenge is make use of something in the house to make a musical 
instrument for the Thursday night clap for carers. E.g. saucepan and wooden spoon.  
 
Remember, we love hearing from you.  You can email us any messages, questions or pictures 
of things you have been doing at home.  
 
Please email us via the Year 4 email address as we will be accessing this directly. 
 
year4shared@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk 
 

We all miss you lots! 

 
Miss Salter, Miss Laffan, Miss Cook and Mrs Gentles.  


